
Submitter: John Gall 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am a life long Oregonian and I strongly support elimination of VBM in Oregon.  

 

ID fraud is rampant with VBM.   

Secure elections require in-person voting with photo ID.  

All Oregonians show ID multiple times weekly in many other instances. Oregon’s 

elections deserve the same security.  

Election integrity needs to be restored in Oregon, and eliminating VBM will aid in 

restoring it.   

Our voter rolls need a deep audit as well.  

Oregonians WANT to be able to trust Oregon election results once again.  


